

TUXEDO UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

Jeffrey T. White SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Dr. Melissa Jean-Paul GEORGE GRANT MASON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRINCIPAL Jared Kahmar

GEORGE F. BAKER HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT FOR CURRICULUM AND INSTRUCTION

Dear Tuxedo Community,

As the winter break approaches, I want to take a moment to wish all of you a happy, peaceful and restful holiday season. May the spirit of togetherness and celebration brighten your days.

Now is the time to take a well-deserved break, to recharge your batteries, and to spend time with loved ones. Use this opportunity to reflect on your accomplishments and to set new goals for the upcoming year.

I look forward to welcoming everyone back in 2024 refreshed and ready to take on all of the learning and growth that is ahead.

Happy Holidays!

Ieff White

Superintendent of Schools